
 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

              

                                            Monday 19 July 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

                                                   Kind Reminders and an update on extended lockdown guidelines 
 

Update on Extended Lockdown Procedures 
 

As a result of the Premier's announcement of new restrictions the following will be strictly adhered to: 
 

● Parents must keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary schooling and early 

childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported to learn from home. Schools and early 

childhood education and care services, including Out Of School Hours Care services are open 

for any child that needs it. Thank you for your support. 
 

● As of tomorrow, Monday 19th July we will have only 1 teacher on site. We have been advised to 

reduce the staff numbers to the absolute minimum to meet the immediate needs of the school. 

With this in mind, I am kindly asking that you keep your child at home if it is at all possible. 
 

As always, our teachers will be working from home planning work and supporting your child through 

Seesaw and planned zoom sessions. All staff are also happy to contact you via phone if required, but 

please remember that they will be calling from a ‘private’ number.   
 

Visit https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families for the most up-to-date COVID-19 

guidelines, and contact your school directly if you have any questions. 

 

Kind Reminders 
 

Thank you all to parents and carers for an absolutely amazing job in completing the 

‘learning at home’ packs for Week 1.   
 

We had a 100% success rate in ensuring that every student was catered 

for and work completed.  We are listening to your feedback and we are 

hearing that booklets are the preferred choice of learning from home and 

we will do our best to continue with this method. 
 

Kind reminder that booklets and for some, extra resources, can be picked up from the front office 

gate from 10:00am tomorrow morning, Monday 19th July. 
 

Due to very limited staff on site, we ask that you drive up to the main gate, announce at the intercom your 

child’s name and we will bring the booklets out to you.  Please remember that if you do need to pick 

up the booklet after 3:30pm on Monday to call the school and let us know.  
 

Please also remember that for your child to be marked as “F” (flexible learning- which is the same as 

being present at school)” we will need to see some evidence of them completing the schoolwork set. We 

kindly ask that once worksheets are completed to post them on your child’s seesaw for the teachers 

to mark and give feedback on.  If your child is completing work through ‘google classroom’ or on 

the seesaw app, these will be automatically marked as ‘F’.   
 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 
 

 
 

 

Androula Kavallaris 

Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

